Union High School Class of '65 Reunion

Dear Member, UHS Class of 1965:

The reunion committee is in the process of planning a potential 45th class reunion for 2010. In an effort to determine class interest, a very brief, four-question survey has been linked to the Burgettstown Area School District website under the Alumni category. We are asking all classmates to take the survey so that we can best determine interest in a 45th reunion; interest in a 50th year reunion, and the time of year that best suits the majority of potential attendees. Instructions for accessing the survey are on the enclosure. Also, for those who do not have access to the Internet, a paper copy of the survey is provided.

The survey will only be active from August 21st to September 18th. Results will be posted on a Class of '65 Alumni page soon thereafter as will progress updates as the reunion(s) are planned. In addition, we hope to develop an email list so that we can readily contact classmates. Of course, paper mailings will also continue.

It is our hope that with all of the conveniences of today's technology, we will be able to keep everyone as informed as possible. Also, we have hopes of keeping the Class of 1965 alumni page on the district website as current as possible.

Please see the additional page of instructions for taking the survey on line as well as a copy of the paper survey. We encourage you all to do the survey on line if possible since the results will be electronically tallied and will be available to us immediately after the closing date.

Respectfully,

Cheryl (Cunningham) Hulick, Annette (Azzarello) Latella, Rosemary (Montequin) Orenchuk, Phil Esno